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This is to certify that the Management System of:

Equinix Inc
1 Lagoon Dr, Redwood City, CA, 94065, United States

has been approved by LRQA to the following standards:

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018

Approval number(s): ISO 14001 – 0007833, ISO 45001 – 00023152, ISO 50001 – 0007832

This certificate is valid only in association with the certificate schedule bearing the same number on which the locations applicable to 
this approval are listed. 

The scope of this approval is applicable to:
ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and provision of neutral co-location facilities management and associated services 

to internet, telecom, system integrators, and corporate organisations.

ISO 45001:2018

Provision of a Safety Management System in support of mechanical, electrical, construction and building maintenance activities. 
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Location Activities 

 

  

1 Lagoon Dr, Redwood City, CA, 94065,  

United States 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SV5), 9 Great Oaks Blvd, San Jose, CA, 95119,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DE2), 335 Inverness Drive South, Englewood, CO, 80112, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV1), 11 Great Oaks Blvd, San Jose, CA, 95119, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV11), 5 Great Oaks Boulevard, San Jose, CA, 

95119, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(LA7), 1501 Francisco Street, Torrance, CA, 

90501, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(NY2), 275 Hartz Way, Secaucus, NJ, 07094,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY5), 800 Secaucus Road, Secaucus, NJ, 07094,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY6), 105 Enterprise Road, Secaucus, NJ, 

07094, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(BO2), 41 Alexander Road, Billerica, MA, 01821,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA1), 1950 N Stemmons Frwy, Dallas, TX, 75207, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA2), 1950 N Stemmons Frwy, Dallas, TX, 75207, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(DA3), 1950 N Stemmons Frwy, Dallas, TX, 75207, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(CH1), 5th Floor, 350 E Cermak, Chicago, IL, 

60616, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(CH2), 6th Floor, 350 E Cermak (Verio), Chicago, IL, 60616, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(CH3), 1905 Lunt Ave, Elk Grove Village, IL, 

60007, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(CH7), 111 Plaza Drive, Westmont, IL, 60559, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DE1), Suite 160, 9706 E Easter, Centennial, CO, 80112, United 
States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(SV2), 1350 Duane Ave, Santa Clara, CA, 95054, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV3), 1735 Lundy Ave, San Jose, CA, 95131, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV8), 529 Bryant Street, Palo Alto, CA, 94301,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV10), 7 Great Oaks Boulevard, San Jose, CA, 

95119, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV14), 2960 Corvin Drive, Pod D, Santa Clara, CA, 95051, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV15), 2970 Corvin Drive, Pod C, Santa Clara, CA, 95051, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(SV16), 3000 Corvin Drive, Pods A and B, Santa Clara, CA, 
95051, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(LA1), 6th Fl / 7th Fl, 600 W 7th Street, Los Angeles, CA, 90017, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(LA2), 712 S Figueroa St. / 818 W 7th Street, Los Angeles, CA, 
90017, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(LA3), 1920 E Maple Ave., El Segundo, CA, 

90245, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(LA4), 445 N Douglas St., El Segundo, CA, 

90245, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SE2), Suite 1202, 2001 Sixth Ave, The Westin Bldg 12th Fl, 
Seattle, WA, 98121, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(SE3), 2020 Sixth, Seattle, WA, 98121,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SE4), 6906 South 204th Street, Kent, WA, 

98032, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA4), 2323 Bryan Street, Dallas, TX, 75201,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA6), Suite 3050, 1950 N Stemmons Frwy, Dallas, TX, 75207, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA7), 6653 Pinecrest Drive, Plano, TX, 75024,  

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(DA9), 2222 East Grauwyler Road, Irving, TX,  

75061, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(DA11), 1990 N Stemmons Frwy, Dallas, TX,  

75207, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(HO1), 1515 Aldine Meadows Road, Houston, TX, 

77032, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY13), 401 Fieldcrest Drive, Elmsford, NY, 

10523, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY11), 1400 Federal Boulevard, Carteret, NJ, 

07008, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY1), 165 Halsey Street, Newark, NJ, 07102, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY7), 5851 Westside Avenue, N Bergen, NJ, 

07047, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(NY4), 755 Secaucus Road, Phases I / II / III / IV, Secaucus, NJ, 
07094, United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV4), 255 Caspian Drive, Sunnyvale, CA, 94089, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(SV17), 3030 Corvin Drive, Pod A, Santa Clara, CA, 95051, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(NY9), 111 8th Avenue, New York, NY, 10011, 

United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(CH4), 8th Floor, 350 East Cermak Road, Chicago, IL, 60616, 
United States 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

353 Buckingham Avenue, Slough Trading Estate, Slough, SL1 
4PF, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(LD3), Unit 11 Matrix, Coronation Road, Park Royal, London, 
NW10 7PH, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD4), 2 Buckingham Avenue, Slough Trading Estate, Slough, 
SL1 4AX, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD5), 8 Buckingham Avenue, Slough Trading Estate, Slough, 
SL1 4AX, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD6), 352 Buckingham Avenue, Slough Trading Estate, 
Slough, SL1 4PF, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD7), 1 Banbury Avenue, Slough, SL1 4LH,  

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(LD8), 6/7 & 8/9 Harbour Exchange Square, London, E14 9GE, 
United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD9) Unit 2 Powergale Business Park, Volt Avenue, London, 
NW10 6PW, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD10), 13 Liverpool Road, Slough, SL1 4QZ, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD13x), 13 Liverpool Road, Slough, SL1 4QZ, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(MA1) Unit 3 Williams House, Manchester Science Park, Lloyd 
Street, North Manchester, M15 6SE, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(MA3) Joule House, 76 Trafford Wharf Road, Trafford Park, 
Manchester, M17 1HE, United Kingdom  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(MA4) Unit 4 Synergy House, Manchester Science Park, 
Guilldhall Close, Manchester, M15 6SY, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LD11x), 767 Henley Road, Slough, SL1 4JW, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(MA5), Unit 2 Agecroft Commerce Park, 2 and 4 Firedamp Way, 
Swinton, Manchester, M27 8BX, 

United Kingdom 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM1), Luttenbergweg 4, Zuid Oost, 1101 EC Amsterdam, The 
Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 



 
  

  
Certificate identity number:  10576025 

 

Certificate Schedule 

 
 

 

 

               

 
 

LRQA Group Limited, its affiliates and subsidiaries and their respective officers, employees or agents are, individually and collectively, referred to in this clause as 'LRQA'. LRQA 
assumes no responsibility and shall not be liable to any person for any loss, damage or expense caused by reliance on the information or advice in this document or howsoever 
provided, unless that person has signed a contract with the relevant  LRQA entity for the provision of this information or advice and in that case any responsibility or liability is 
exclusively on the terms and conditions set out in that contract. 
Issued by: LRQA Limited, 1 Trinity Park, Bickenhill Lane, Birmingham B37 7ES, United Kingdom  

Page 13 of 35 

Location Activities 

  

(AM2), Luttenbergweg 4, Zuid Oost, 1101 EC Amsterdam, The 
Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM3), Science Park 610, 1098 XH Amsterdam, 

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM4), Science Park 610, 1098 XH Amsterdam, 

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM5), Schepenbergweg 42, 1105 AT Amsterdam,  

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM6) Amstel Business Park Campus, Duivendrechtsekade 
80A, 1096 AH Amsterdam, The Netherlands  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(AM7), Kuiperbergweg 13, 1101 AE Amsterdam, 

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM8), Gyroscoopweg 2E-F, 1042 AM Amsterdam,  

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(EN1), Auke Vleerstraat 1, 7521 PE Enschede,  

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(ZW1), Telfordstraat 3, 8013 RL Zwolle,  

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(AM11), Lemelerbergweg 28, 1101 AH Amsterdam,  

The Netherlands 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(DB1) Unit 4027, Kingswood Road, Citywest Business Campus 
Dublin 24, Ireland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

Equinix (Ireland) Enterprises Ltd  

(DB2) Unit 7, Kilcarbery Park, New Nangor Road Dublin 22, 
Ireland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(DB3) Unit 2, Northwest Business Park,  

Ballycoolin Dublin 15, Ireland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(DB4) Unit 14, Northwest Business Park,  

Ballycoolin Dublin 15, Ireland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA2), 114 Rue Ambroise Croizat, 93200 Saint Denis, France  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(PA3), 114 Rue Ambroise Croizat, 93200 Saint Denis, France  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA4), 110 Bis avenue du General Leclerc,, 

93500 Pantin, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA5), 45 avenue Victor Hugo, Building 254, Zone EMPG, Rue 
de Minosa, 93300 Aubervilliers, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA6), 10 rue Waldeck Rochet, Building 520, 

93300 Aubervilliers, France  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA7), 130-136 Boulevard de Verdun, Energy Park 9, 92400 
Courbevoie, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(PA8x), 110 Bis avenue du General Leclerc,,  

93500 Pantin, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA9x), 114 Rue Ambroise Croizat, 93200 Saint-Denis, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(BX1), 39 Rue de Strasbourg, 33520 Bruges Bordeaux, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(PA10), 114 Rue Ambroise Croizat, 93200 Saint-Denis, France 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(ML2), Via Savona 125, 20144 Milano (MI),  

Italy 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(ML3), Via Francesco Sforza 13, 20080 Basiglio (MI), Italy  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(ML5), Via Reiss Romoli 40, Settimo Milanese (MI),, 20019 , 
Italy 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(GN1), Via Lungobisagno Istria, 14/A,  

16141 Genoa, Italy 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(FR1), Taubenstrasse 7-9, 60313 Frankfurt,  

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(FR2), Kruppstrasse 121-127, 60388 Frankfurt, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(FR4), Larchenstrasse 110, Griesheim, 

65933 Frankfurt, Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(FR5), Kleyerstrasse 90, 60326 Frankfurt, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(FR6), Larchenstrasse 110, Griesheim, 

65933 Frankfurt, Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(FR7), Gutleutstrasse 310, 60327 Frankfurt/M, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(MU1), Seidlstrasse 3, 80335 Munich, Germany  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(MU3), Seidlstrasse 3, 80335 Munich, Germany  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(DU1), Albertstrasse 27, 40233 Dusseldorf,  

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(HH1), Vierenkamp 1, 22453 Hamburg, Germany  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(FR9x), Friesstrasse 24, 60388 Frankfurt, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(FR8), Larchenstrasse 141, 65933 Frankfurt, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(FR11x), Friessstrasse 7, 60388 Frankfurt am Main, Germany  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(MU4), Dywidagstraße 10, 85609 Aschheim, 

Germany 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(MD1), Calle Isabel Colbrand, 6-8, 28050 Madrid, Spain 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

Equinix Spain Enterprises S.L.U.  

(MD2), Calle Valgrande, 6, 28108, Alcobendas Madrid, Spain  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(BA1), Carrer de L'Acer, 30-32, 08038 Barcelona, Spain 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(SA1), Avenida Montes Sierra, 48 B, 41007 Sevilla, Spain  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(LS1), Avenida Severiano Falcão, 14, 2685-378, 

Prior Velho, Portugal 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(HE3) Parrukatu 2, 00570 Helsinki, Finland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(HE4) Myllynkivenkuja 4B, 01620 Vantaa,  

Finland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(HE5) Sahamyllyntie 4b, 00560 Helsinki,  

Finland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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LRQA Group Limited, its affiliates and subsidiaries and their respective officers, employees or agents are, individually and collectively, referred to in this clause as 'LRQA'. LRQA 
assumes no responsibility and shall not be liable to any person for any loss, damage or expense caused by reliance on the information or advice in this document or howsoever 
provided, unless that person has signed a contract with the relevant  LRQA entity for the provision of this information or advice and in that case any responsibility or liability is 
exclusively on the terms and conditions set out in that contract. 
Issued by: LRQA Limited, 1 Trinity Park, Bickenhill Lane, Birmingham B37 7ES, United Kingdom  

Page 23 of 35 

Location Activities 

  

(HE6), Sinimaentie 12, 02630 Espoo, Finland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 
 

  

(HE7), Sinimaentie 8, 02630 Espoo, Finland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SK1), Mariehallsvagen 36, Box 20165,  

S-161 02 Bromma Stockholm, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SK2), Kvastvagen 25-29128, 62 Skondal Stockholm, Sweden 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SK3), Finspangsgatan 48 16353 Spanga, Sweden  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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Location Activities 

  

(ZH2), Josefstrasse 225, 8005 Zurich, 

Switzerland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(ZH4), Josefstrasse 225, 8005 Zurich, 

Switzerland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(ZH5), Allmendstrasse 13, 8102 Oberengstringen, 

Switzerland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(GV1), 6 Rue de la Confederation, CH-1204 Geneva, 
Switzerland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(GV2), 48, Route du Bois-Des-Freres, 

1219 Le Lignon, Switzerland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(DX1), F88-92, Dubai Production City, Sheikh Mohammed Bin 
Zayed Road, Dubai, United Arab Emirates  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(DX2), Dubai Khazna Datacentre, Meydan, Nad Al Sheba 1, 
Dubai, United Arab Emirates  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(AD1), Abu Dhabi Khazna Datacentre, Masdar City, Abu Dhabi, 
500389, United Arab Emirates  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(MC1), Barka / South Al Batinah, PO Box 789, 

112, Oman 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(WA1), Aleje Jerozolimskie 65/79, 00-697 Warsaw, Poland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(WA2), Poleczki 23 Street Warsaw, Poland  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(WA3), Jerozolimskie Avenue 213, 02-222 Warsaw, 

Poland 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SO1) 10"5030" Str, Druzhba -1 district, 

1592 Sofia, Bulgaria  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(SO2), 33 Poruchik Nedelcho Bonchev Str,  

1528 Sofia, Bulgaria  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

 

  

(IL2), Dudullu, OSB3. Cd No:4, Y Dudullu Mah, 34775 
Ümraniye, İstanbul, Turkey 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 45001:2018, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(TY2), 3-8-21, Higashi-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, 

Tokyo 140-0002, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY8), 2-1-7, Higashi-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, 

Tokyo 140-0002, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY6), 2-2-43, Higashi-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, 

Tokyo 140-0002, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY7), 2-2-43, Higashi-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-ku, 

Tokyo 140-0002, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY1), B Block 4F, TRC-C Building, 6-5-1, Heiwajima, Ota -Ku, 
Tokyo 143-0006, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(TY4), North Tower, Otemachi Financial City, 1-9-5 Otemachi, 
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-0004, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(OS1), Nishi Shinsaibashi Building, 1-26-1, Shinmachi, Nishi-ku, 
Osaka-City, Osaka 550-0013, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(OS2x), 4-1-58, Saitoaokita, Minoh City,  

Osaka 562-0029, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(OS3), Keihanshin OBP Building, 2-2-82, Shiromi, Chuo-ku, 
Osaka City, Osaka 540-0001, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY3), 1-9-20, Edagawa, Koto-ku, Tokyo 135-0051, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(TY5), 1-10-19, Edagawa, Koto-ku, Tokyo 135-0051, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY11), 1-2-41, Ariake, Koto-ku, Tokyo 135-0063, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY12x), 2-101-8 Izumino, Inzai City, 

Chiba 270-1360, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY9), 1-12-3, Suido, Bunkyo -ku, Tokyo 112-0005, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(TY10), 1-12-6, Suido, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 112-0005, Japan 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(SY1), Unit B, 639 Gardeners Road Mascot, Sydney, NSW 
2020, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY2), Unit C, 639 Gardeners Road Mascot, Sydney, NSW 
2020, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY3), 47 Bourke Road, Alexandria, Sydney,  

NSW 2015, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY4), 200 Bourke Road, Alexandria, Sydney,  

NSW 2015, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY5), Unit B, 200 Bourke Road, Alexandria, Sydney, NSW 
2015, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(AE1*), 274 Hindley Street, Adelaide, 

South Australia, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(BR1*), 54-58 Alfred Street, Fortitude Valley QLD, Queensland, 
Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(CA1*), 51 Dacre St, Mitchell, Canberra,  

ACT 2911, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(ME4*), 2 Davis Ct, Derrimut, VIC, 3026,  

Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(ME5*), 22-36 Walsh St, West Melbourne, VIC, 

3003, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(SY6*), 8-14 Egerton Street, Silverwater, Sydney, NSW 2128, 
Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY7*), Lathe Pl, Unanderra, Wollongong, 

NSW 2526, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SY9x), 10 Grand Avenue, Rosehill, Sydney,  

NSW 2142, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(PE1*), 3 Tully Rd, East Perth, WA, 6004,  

Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(PE2*), 1/37 Lemnos St, Shenton Park, Perth, Washington, 
6008, WA, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(PE3*), 1/37 Lemnos St, Shenton Park, Perth, Washington, 
6008, WA, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(ME1), 578 Lorimer Street, Port Melbourne, Victoria, 3207, 
Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(ME2), 552 - 578 Lorimer Street, Port Melbourne, AU, Victoria, 
3207, Australia 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SG1), 20 Ayer Rajah Crescent, Ayer Rajah Industrial Park, 
Singapore 139964, Singapore  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SG3), 26A Ayer Rajah Crescent, Singapore 139963, Singapore  

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(SG4), 7 Tai Seng Drive, Singapore 535218,  

Singapore 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SG2), 15 Pioneer Walk, #04-01, Singapore 627753, Singapore 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(SG5), 6 Sunview Drive, Singapore 627488, 

Singapore 

ISO 14001:2015, ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

(ST1), Avenida Los Vientos 20239, Padaheul, 

Metropolitan Region Santiago, Chile  

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(ST2), Avenida Los Vientos 20239, Padaheul, 

Metropolitan Region Santiago, Chile  

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

  

(ST3), Pasaje Nueva Amunategui 26, Office 105 Santiago 
Metropolitan Region, Chile 

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 
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(ST4), Ruta 66, Camino de la Fruta, S/N, 

San Pedro Santiago Metropolitan Region, Chile  

ISO 50001:2018 

Activities including and associated with the design and 
provision of neutral co-location facilities management and 
associated services to internet, telecom, system 
integrators, and corporate organisations. 

 

  

  

  

 

  

 


